
  25.b. Appendix U  

Village Hall Chairs  

Background  

The village hall has plastic chairs which are used on a daily basis by regular and ad-hoc hall 

users. The chairs are ageing and becoming brittle, with a number of them being disposed of 

due to damage in the last year.   

Quotations 

To ensure the continued provision of seating in the hall, initial quotations have been sought 

to replace chairs.  

Quote A  
 

Quote B 
 

Quote C 
 

Polypropene Canteen Chairs Black Plastic Stacking Chair Plastic Stacking Chair 

 

 

 

 
£34 plus VAT each  £19.25 plus VAT each  £11.70 each plus VAT 

Cost for 80 £2720.00 Cost for 80 £1540.00 Cost for 80 £936.00 

Free delivery  Free delivery £90 delivery 

 

Budget  

Council has earmarked reserves for Village Hall Upgrade works, some of which has been 

used within the last financial year. The remaining budget value as of 14 May 2024 is 

£24,654.00. Earmarked reserves in this budget will also be required to fund the provision of 

further village hall upgrades, including to the heating and hot water systems.  

Recommendation  

Council should consider proceeding to replacing the chairs at the village hall, agree to one of 

the above quotations or establish a budget for this purpose.  

 

 


